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IN THE NORTH WEST & IRISH REGION
By email and post

Mr George Wright

Head of Facilities Management
Belfast City Council

Duncrue Complex

Duncrue Road

Belfast

BT2 9BFP

Wrigh helfastcity.gov.uk

18™ July 2017

Dear George

Re: BCC Fleet Review

| am writing to acknowledge the outcome of the consultations which have taken place
hetween yourself and the GMB at local level in respect of the above review. | would also
further wish o confirm that following this review, the GMEB are content with the set of
proposals being tabled.

In an effort to bring this matter to a conclusion, | am also happy for this response fo be
included with those from the other unions involved:; to be tabled as an appendix fo your
final report, should this be beneficial in concluding the process.

Yours sincerely

TRINIVIRN

Michaes! Mulholland
Organiser

michael.mulholland@@gmb.org.uk
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Mr Geaorge Wright by email: wrightyi@belfastcity gov.uk
Head of Facilities Management

Belfast City Council

Duncrue Complex

Cuncrue Road

Belfast BT3 98P

Dear George

Re: BCC Fleet Review

| am writing to acknowledge the outcome of the consuliations which have taken place between yourself
and the LUNITE union at local level in respect of the above review.

The UNITE union recognizes that there has been substantial consultation with its members in relation to
the proposals for change within the Fleet Management Unit and iz broadly content with the overall new
structure proposed, but will be seeking further consultaions with management in respect of the actual
implementation of the changes.

Yours sincerely

I"\"‘.ICP\@Q\ R@(‘ﬁlﬂ

Michazl Keenan
Regional Officer

Len McCluskey www.unitetheunion.org/ireland
General Secretany
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Your raf:

Mr George Wright
Head of Facilities
Bealfast City Counsil
Dunerue Complax
Belfast

25% July 2017

Dear George

Review of the Fleat Managemant Unit

nipsa

Five Leadig Fublc Service Wnion
Branch 526 Balfast City Counsil

Karwinn O'Doberty Chair
Lisa Meies Secratary

Thank you for maating with Mipsa today in relation to the Council’s review of itz Fleet Managemeant Unit and
far engaging in maaningiul consultation which autlined the impact of that review on Nipsa's members in this

arza.

| wish to advise you that Nispa is content that the review of the Flest Management Unit will have no
daetrimental impact on our maembers and therefore have no difficulties with what is being proposed.

Yolrs sincernaly

Lisa McKeae
Branch Secretary



